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Casino Royale !

Please read all Gala
 Information Provided.

Gala Dinner Tickets are
being sold at the lunch
tables before and after
school or stop by the

school office!

Wishing our Academic Decathlon Team the Best of Luck this
Saturday, March 1, 2025. You can cheer on our Decathletes at

St. Augustine High School Gym at 12:15 PM.

Sell raffle tickets by Tuesday,
March 4 and get donut holes
 from Peterson’s Donuts on 

Wednesday, March 5.



PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

January -March 

Returning in March 

Maternity Leave

 
Questions?  Visit the School Website:
www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com                     

School Phone Number: (619) 444-7529    
                                      Fax (619) 444-4406
Office Hours:   M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm - 
                           Wednesdays 7:30am-1:30pm             
Extended Care (619) 444-5043
Sports League Website:  www.leaguelineup.com
Preschool (619) 444-1052 
  Director: Carol Furois         cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com

  
 Principal: Dr. Amanda LoCoco   alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
 Bookkeeper:   Madlain Arabo      schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com 
Secretary:      Mary Ray                  ray@holytrinityhawks.com
Adm Asst:  Monica Morales      mmorales@holytrinityhawks.com

  Frequently used numbers:

  Uniform Store:  (619) 466-5437     
  FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

 

Events at a Glance March

03/01/25 Academic Decathlon at 12:15 PM
 St. Augustine High School Gym

03/04/25 Fr. Rey’s Birthday

03/05/25 Ash Wednesday

03/05/25 Testo Pepesto Fundraising Event

03/06/25 Spring Picture Day

03/07/25 In-Service Teacher - No School

03/09/25 Spring Ahead-Move Clocks Forward

03/22/25 Casino Royale Gala

03/24/25 Disciples of Christ Recognition

03/31/25 Cesar Chavez Day- No School

Events at a Glance February

02/28/25 All School Mass 8:00 am

02/28/25 Multicultural Day 1:30 pm

Every week there will be a hawk in our Newsletter. First parent that
finds it and emails me at mmorales@holytrinityhawks.com, gets a

shout out and a small prize. Good luck Hawk Parents!

Casino Royal Flyer x 3   ( HC)    

Incentive Flyer (HC)    

SCRIP Form (HC)
    DC= Digital Copy         HC = Hard Copy

Be 
our

 Best

Be 
our

 Best

Preschool: 
Kindergarten: Penelope N.

First: Ryan R.
Second: Francis S.
Third: Bradley R.

Fourth: Mathew G.
Fifth: Logan A.
Sixth: Jacob G.

Seventh: Natalie G.
Eighth: Mariam K.

Today’s Enclosures

We are available to assist you!

Bridgette M.   March 1
Harmony P.     March 3
Tyler T.              March 4
Malan L.            March 7
Milana K.          March 8

    Annabella S.   March 9    

Spring 
Pictures

 March 6, 2025
Information sent in the

 parent envelope last week!

We are looking
forward to having
our Principal back

next month!

Miss Betty needs your
photos for the yearbook.

Send your in school or after
school activities.

We would like to thank
Mrs. Carruthers for her

generosity of time!
Rain or shine, she is

here every day
assisting with lunches
for our lower grades
and keeping a sharp

eye on everyone. 

https://www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com/
https://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=catholicsportsleague
http://holytrinityhawks.com/


Spring Season Sports Begins
March 15, 2025 

➢ 5th & 6th grade girls JV Basketball 
➢ 3rd & 4th grade Boys Basketball 
➢ 7th & 8th grade Boys Varsity Soccer 

➢ K thru 8 Track & Field (Practices only) no
track meets until October

 
 If you are interested in either an Asst Coaches

position or a Lead coach position for any of these
sports please email Steve Funk at

facilities@holytrinityhawks.com or text him at
(619)820-0475.

           Early Hawk Discount 
            of $300.00 only

available to current 2024-25
HT Families (preschool

excluded). The signed parent
agreement is due by

 April 8, 2025. 
Fee increases on April 9.

Sports
 News

Coaches Earn Service Hours Credit!

The following SCRIP
 Gift Cards offer a

higher return to our
school and are

available for
purchase

SCRIP 
CORNER

10%12 %

SCRIP for Holy Trinity

Disciple of Christ for the month of february
                                                 Kindness

Preschool: Lourdes P.
Kindergarten: Mia V.
First: Ty B.
Second: Clinton H.
Third: Emma D.
Fourth: Sullivan C.
Fifth: Rafael R.
Sixth: Natalie D.
Seventh: Holly C.
Eighth: Madison Q.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our amazing
 coaches for volunteering during Winter Sports Season. So grateful for
Coach Fadi, Ms. Smith, Mrs. Khouri, Coach Hanko, Coach Salem, Coach
Ponce and Coach Rafo. Your time and dedication is much appreciated.
To the new coaches that have volunteered for Spring Sports Season;

we wish you an amazing experience and Go Hawks!

Deadline Fast Approaching!

All praise and glory is yours, Lord our
God, for you have called us to serve
you in love. Bless Mr. Ballard & Mr.

Ausderan, so that they may bear this
illness in union with your Son's

obedient suffering. Restore them to
health, and lead them to glory. We ask

this through Christ our Lord. 
Amen.

A Blessing Prayer
for Those

 Who Are Sick

Excerpts from the English translation of Pastoral Care of the
Sick: Rites of Anointing and Viaticum © 1982, International

Committee on English in the Liturgy, Inc. All rights reserved.

mailto:facilities@holytrinityhawks.com
https://www.raiseright.com/shop/account/personal-dashboard

